


                          My apologies it relates to the proposed development plan  in the Trostre/ Pen y Fan 
area. 

  

Kind regards 

  

David Tasker 

  

On Tue, 4 Apr 2023, 11:15 EED Forward Planning, <EEDForwardPlanning@carmarthenshire.gov.uk> 
wrote: 

Good morning, 

  

I refer to the representation you have made to the Carmarthenshire Local Development Plan. Could 
you please confirm which site(s) you are objecting to, as you have not mentioned this in your 
submission. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

  

Adain Blaen-Gynllunio   |    Forward Planning Section 

Lle a Seilwaith  |    Place and Infrastructure  

  

01267 228818    |  2818 

  

sirgar.llyw.cymru | carmarthenshire.gov.wales 

Mae croeso i chi gysylltu â ni yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg  

You are welcome to contact us in Welsh or English 

 




